
 

 

 

 

Monday 13th December 2021 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

It is with great regret that we are writing to you all today.  

Due to the current situation that we find ourselves in we have had to make the 

decision to cancel all performances this week.  In our efforts to keep the 

children as safe as possible, we will not be doing any performances this week.  

We will review the situation in January and endeavour to try and reschedule 

the performances. 

Thank you for your continuing support in this very difficult time. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr P. Jeffery 

Headteacher 


